
 

 

 
 

October 3, 2022 
 

Jones Petrie Rafinski Corp. 
325 South Lafayette Blvd. 
South Bend, IN 46601 
574-232-4388 
 

RE: LAPORTE COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER AND WATER DISTRICT- SEPTIC 
ELIMINATION PROJECT FOR HUDSON AND SAUGANY LAKES   

 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
As you may be aware, the LaPorte County Regional Sewer and Water District is moving forward 
with the planning and design of a sanitary sewer system for the purpose of eliminating the existing 
septic systems serving the properties within the Hudson Lake and Saugany Lake Service Areas. 
  
As a result, the District has hired Jones Petrie Rafinski Corp. (JPR) as their Engineer, and JPR 
will be completing survey work for the preparation of construction drawings.  
 
JPR will be working in your area over the next several months, weather permitting.  This means 
that you may see one or two crews in the area, with one to three people per crew gathering 
topographic and land feature information in your yards and along the road rights-of-way, including 
existing well and septic system locations.  
 
JPR will keep you updated on the status of this project through the District’s website – 
laportecountyrsd.org.  There will be more information and mailings distributed as the project 
progresses. In the meantime, should you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 574-232-
4388 or via email at: 
 

• Dan Byam, PE  at:  dbyam@jpr1source.com  
• Steve Henschen, PE at:  shenschen@jpr1source.com  
• Jennifer Ransbottom at:  jransbottom@jpr1source.com  

 
We look forward to serving you on this project.  
 

Best Regards, 
     

      
Daniel E. Byam, PE  Steve Henschen, PE 
Senior Staff Engineer  Senior Staff Engineer  
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